

MONTHLY NOTICES May 2023

Wednesday, 10th May 2023

Jim Stebbings
The Great American Songbook
& Celebration of the Coronation
of King Charles III

Wednesday, 14th June 2023

Barbara Meyer Norfolk and Lincolnshire Seals



NOTICES

Monthly Meeting - Wednesday, 10th May 2023

Doors will open at 1.40pm. When you register you will be handed a ticket that will entitle you for a free drink at the bar (Beer, wine, soft drink, tea or coffee) to raise a glass to His Majesty. Ensure you print your name clearly on the back. Your ticket should be handed to the bar staff when you get your drink and it will also enter you into the Special Prize of a 'Tea for Two at Sandringham'.

Membership Cards will be available for collection if you have not already received one and we can still accept payment of your subscription if not already paid.

We will not be providing food but you are welcome to bring your own 'nibbles'.

Jim Stebbings will be giving us a musical presentation about the lives of 'The Seven' famous songwriters who contributed to the Great American Songbook.

Marion and Paula are organising a raffle and would be grateful for any appropriate draw prizes.

Wendy Gardner will be on hand to take bookings for theatre trips.

If you see any new members looking a bit lost would you please make them welcome.

Monthly Meeting - Wednesday, 14th June 2023

In June we will be welcoming back Barbara Meyer who will be speaking about the seals of Norfolk and Lincolnshire. You may remember Barbara from her previous talks on Big Cats and The Wildlife of Sherwood Forest.

Our 'Mystery Object' will be back this month.

Group News

A few minor changes this month:

Margaret Cumming is stepping back into leadership of the Monday Health Walks group. Many thanks to her and the group members who kept on walking in her absence.

Digital Photography has a new interim leader in Andy Cole who takes over from Nick Harvey. Nick continues as a group member. Our thanks to him and Andy for keeping the group going.

The Current Affairs group is moving from the library to St. Peter's Church and will be found in the small meeting room there. No change to leadership or time of meeting.

These and all other groups are happy to have new members and can be contacted through me or the website.

It would be lovely to have contributions from our many groups, with photos if possible, to help make our board in the library more attractive: a short piece about what you have done recently or future plans, posters, small displays of things painted or made, would improve our publicity. Any ideas welcome. Our thanks to Colin Head for maintaining the board for so many years but now Colin is hanging those boots up we need more input from our members. Looking forward to your efforts!

Lynda Andrews, Group Coordinator

Welfare

We have received the sad news that two of our members have passed away, Jean Rapetti and David Matthews. We send our condolences to their families.

Chris Pringle - In Memoriam

Two fruit trees, an apple and cherry, have been purchased in memory of Chris Pringle, our first chairperson. These have been donated to the FACT community garden.

Please send any notices to Janet Hoskyn at just.janet@yahoo.co.uk by Friday 09/06/2023

CONTACTS:

Chairperson:	Pauline Horton	07801494093	pmhorton@btinternet.com
Welfare:	Wendy Gardner	01354 660821	w.gardner@talktalk.net
Secretary:	Janet Hoskyn	01354 278824	just.janet@yahoo.co.uk